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Auburn School Board Approves Van Purchases 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education conducted their meeting in less than 30 minutes Monday
afternoon. 

The Board accepted the 2013-14 audit as presented.

Approval was given for the purchase of a pair of vans for the school district from Meyer-Earp at a
cost of $25,590 each.  The total purchase price will be $51,180. 

Board members also approved adoption of a policy on emergency drills and the 2015 School Safety
Plan as presented.  
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